
NURSERY Words 

    
28 February 2025 (Spring Term Week 7) - SENT 3PM 28.02.28 
 
Principal's Blog 
Read Mr Wilding’s latest blog: “Special Report: Navigating AI 
Relationships”. 
 
The children’s weekly focus has been routes and maps. They have studied local 
and world maps to begin to understand where they are in relation to the rest of 
the world.  
 

 

 

https://jameswilding.blog/2025/02/26/special-report-navigating-ai-relationships/
https://jameswilding.blog/2025/02/26/special-report-navigating-ai-relationships/


 
PE was the chance to talk about routes and direction again. 
 

 
 
This week’s forest school objective was to create furniture with natural materials. 
However, the children discovered they could create their own mudslide and this 
became the centre of the fun.                                                       

 



 
 
With a little bit of sun making an appearance, the children enjoyed some mark 
making outside. 

   
 
Bumble Bees have been talking about their families and their homes. They were 
really excited to discover photos of themselves and their families hiding in the 
tuff spot. 

 



 
 
 
Next week.. 
Bumble Bees - People Who Help Us 
Busy Bees/Beehive - Volume 
 
Reminders: 

●​ Please see the letter here which was sent out regarding the Easter 
Nursery Holiday Club 

●​ It is World Book Day on Thursday 6 March. Please read the letter here 
which was sent out. 
 

 
 

 Dates for the diary 
 

 
PTA Quiz Night - Friday 21 March - SOLD OUT 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16XTlPlmIJsVWNDwa1oHtUVU-FXP0QXwahV-Vg0q8JXw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mgFucCQUXKRxtdte6uLypMGRe7WAXVr98kl17WbBcY8/edit?tab=t.0

